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Special Events meeting — December 18, 2021

In attendance: Not in attendance:
Holly Bobrowski — Chair Craig Huff

Kath McCoy — Vice-Chair Lynne De Jennerette
Lora Brannon Nick Fouraker

Maggie Burdett
Meeting called to order at 12:02pm with quorum.
After discussion the following motion was made by Maggie Burdette;

The Santa ride will change to include a second truck/trailer for the special events members and the plush toys to be
given out. This trailer will be pulled by Chair-Bobrowski.

Santa’s Sleigh will only be occupied by “Santa” and two adults in elf costumes or other seasonal costumes. These two
elves will be responsible for Santa and the throwing of pet toys. This will provide a more visual appealing photo
opportunity for the residents.

The Mayor may either be one of the elves, in costume, or provide his own vehicle to include the passengers of his
choosing. He may decorate it as he sees fit with lights and/or sign providing no political verbiage be used. The Mayor
is asked not to throw toys, candy or any other items from this vehicle so as not to encourage children from entering the
parade procession. If the Mayor chooses to use his own personal vehicle, he will be responsible for all passengers and
vehicle.

Tuesday : Committee members Kathy and Lora will be on the toy trailer. Santa’s sleigh will include Santa and Alexa

Dowlen. The 2"9 elf will either be the Mayor or another volunteer.

Wednesday: Committee members Kathy and Maggie will be on the toy trailer. Santa’s sleigh will have committee
member Lora and either the Mayor or Jennie Upp as elves.

Lynne will ride with Holly to provide additional “eyes” both nights.

These changes were seconded by Lora Brannon and was passed unanimously.

Weather contingency plan:

If rain in imminent on Tuesday, we will cancel the ride on Tuesday night. The route will be adjusted and on Wednesday
the procession twill include the entire city starting one hour earlier.

This motion was made by Maggie, second by Lora and passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 12:35 pm.



